First Time Entrants to the Criminal
Justice System in Northern Ireland
2021/22 published today

The Department of Justice (DoJ) today published the Research and Statistical
Bulletin ‘First Time Entrants to the Criminal Justice System in Northern
Ireland 2021/22'. It is an Official Statistics Publication.

Consultation launched on Education
budget allocation

The Department of Education has launched a public consultation on the
equality implications following the announcement by the Secretary of State on
the 2023-24 budget allocations.

Man sentenced in relation to waste
offences in Co Londonderry

Thomas McGlinchey (62) from Belfield Park, Londonderry, was today sentenced
at Coleraine Crown Court, having previously been found guilty on three counts
of waste offending at Carmoney Road, Eglinton. Thomas McGlinchey was a
director of Brickkiln Waste Ltd.

Planned next release of NIFAIS for
Monday 12 June 2023 postponed

The latest stage of DAERA’s new Northern Ireland Food Animal Information
System (NIFAIS) will be postponed for a number of months to facilitate
further testing and integration with industry IT systems.
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Chief Vet urges vigilance on Avian
Influenza

Northern Ireland’s Chief Vet, Dr. Robert Huey, has called on all bird and
poultry keepers to immediately step up their biosecurity measures and remain
vigilant against the latest threat of Avian Influenza (AI).
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